
   
STAFF REPORT 
ACTION REQUIRED  

Permanent Closure of a Below-Grade Portion of Harbour 
Street Abutting the South Limit of 120-130 Harbour 
Street and 10 York Street  

Date: August 21, 2013. 

To: Toronto and East York Community Council 

From: Director, Transportation Services, Toronto and East York District 

Wards: Toronto-Centre Rosedale – Ward 28 

Reference 
Number: 

Ts2013156te.top 

 

SUMMARY 

 

A report is being prepared by Transportation Services that will recommend that a below-
grade portion of Harbour Street abutting the south limit of 120-130 Harbour Street and 10 
York Street, be permanently closed.   

SIGNATURE     

Jacqueline White, P. Eng., Director, Transportation Services 
Toronto and East York District   
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